MUPY welcomed exchange student from University of Chicago, USA

July 1, 2019

On July 1, 2019, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Busba Chindavijak, Deputy Dean for Administration and Human
Resources, along with Assist. Prof. Dr. Sitaporn Youngkong, Deputy Dean for Student Affairs,
welcomed Mr. Navasint Sindhuchatra from University of Chicago, USA. He undertook a research
internship program at Mahidol University Health Technology Assessment (MU-HTA) Graduate Program,
Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University during July 1-31, 2019 under a supervision of Assoc. Prof.

Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew and Asst. Prof. Dr. Sitaporn Youngkons.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2519



